

Brad Henry Office of the Governor State of Oklahoma

August 5, 2004

Mr. Paul Tubiana P.O. box 21832 Lehigh Valley, PA 18002

Dear Mr. Tubiana:

Thank you for contacting the office of Governor Brad Henry. We apologize for the delay in getting this response to you, but we appreciate your willingness to share your concerns on Juvenile Diabetes classification with the governor.

Please feel free to keep Governor Henry informed about your concerns on diabetes testing in the future as well. We also recommend that you contact your State Representative and State Senator and keep them informed about your position, as changes in legislation originate in the legislature.

If there is anything we can do to be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
Polin Painch

Robin Parrish

Agency Liaison and Public Policy Specialist

/lc